
 

 
 
 
 
 

13th March 2025 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 3 and Year 4 - Experience Easter at The Minster on Wednesday 26th March 2025 
 
Our Year 3 and Year 4 children will be taking part in an interactive event 
at The Minster to hear about and reflect on different parts of the Easter 
Story. The event is run by staff from The Minster and gives us the 
opportunity to work with children and staff from other schools attending 
on the day. 
 
The event will take place in the morning on Wednesday 26th March. The 
children will be leaving school after registration to walk to The Minster 
and will be back in school for lunchtime. The school will meet the costs 
of the day.  
 
In line with our parental consents, this trip is in the local area and we do not need further consent 
for your child to attend this trip.  
 

Children will need to be in school uniform, wearing suitable shoes and a warm/waterproof coat 

as the weather is unpredictable and temperatures can be rather cold inside the Minster.  

 

We are looking forward to a fun and interesting morning. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
C Butler & J Thompson 

 

Mr C Butler & Miss J Thompson 

Year 3 and Year 4 Class Teachers 

 


